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 Box Tops
We had a great response to our ice skate collection sheets, with more than 1,000 sheets turned in! Ten lucky students were chosen at random from the sheets turned in for a Klick-Lewis Arena ice skating pass. Keep clipping because a new collections sheet will be coming home in March! You can also put your box tops in a baggie and send them to school. 
[image: image2.jpg]


Book Fair
Our annual bok fair is just a few days away!! This year the book fair will be held on Saturday, March 5th from 10-1 at Pine Street Elementary School, with an online fair running from February 28th-March12th. 
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Race for Education
Please keep sending those labels in! It’s not too late to send in the names and addresses of family, friends, neighbors and relatives who would just LOVE to sponsor your child for Race for Education. This is an awesome way that our kids can stay fit by walking/running, as well as raise a lot of money for our schools.  
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Carnival/Raffle
A HUGE thanks for all the basket donations you have sent into school. The committee has begun to use these donations to make the coolest baskets to be raffled at the PTO Carnival. Save the date for the raffle preview night, where you can take a sneak peak of all the great basket. This will be held Friday, April 29th from 6-8 pm and then join the whole community for the PTO Carnval and Raffle Saturday, April 30 from 12-4 pm.
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PTO Volunteers Needed!

Would you like to get involved with the PTO? We have a very important position open: Carnival Co-Chairperson (2016/17): This person would shadow the current co-chairperson during this school yr, and then take over the position for the 2016/17 school yr. Contact Bambi Slusser @ bambi.slusser@yahoo.com.  

Visit our website @ www.palmyraelementarypto.com for tons of information, other ways you can get involved, and a link to our Facebook page, where you can “Like” us!
****Please join us at our next PTO meeting, which will be held Tues, March 15th at 6:30 at the Lingle Ave library. We will also meet the morning of March 15th at 9:30 am for a more informal gathering in the PTO room (#34) at Lingle Ave Elementary.
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